
 

 

 
 
8th February 2017  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
At Q3 Academy your child has recently completed a series of mock examinations over a short timescale in 
formal conditions. This provided your child with an opportunity to experience the intensity they will meet 
during the actual examinations and has given them a chance to judge if their revision and coping strategies 
were effective. All examination papers have now been marked and the results are currently being collated 
ready for collection. To continue the experience we are imitating the results day by providing students with 
the grades from their mock examinations on Thursday the 16th February at 17:30, when you and your child 
are invited to formally collect their envelope. Staff will be on hand to provide support and guidance. 
 
At 18:00 the Academy will repeat the presentation from the 23/01/17 evening ‘Year 11 Study Skills Parent 
Session’ in the Lecture Theatre to help parents/carers take a proactive role in their child’s learning of 
English, mathematics and science. The aims of the session are to:  
 

 Share and work through strategies that will maximise your child’s ability to self-manage and take 
greater responsibility for their own learning.  

 Introduce a range of strategies that will allow you to actively participate in your child’s learning 
and progress.  

 Provide advice and explore the best ways for you to facilitate and support quality revision and 
examination preparation.  

 
On the evening there will be the opportunity to view revision guides that could support your child’s learning. 
A member of the examination team will also be available to discuss collection of results on August 24 th 
should you be unable to attend.  
 
Can you kindly complete and return the attached reply slip to reception and/or email to help us plan for the 
number of families we are expecting. If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact 
the Academy.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mrs Blake 
Assistant Vice Principal 
eblake@q3academy.org.uk 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Reply Slip         Return to Mrs Blake 
 
My child _______________________________________ and I would like to attend the Parent Support  
 
Study Skills session on Thursday the 16th of February at 17:30.  
 

Signature of parent/carer:__________________________________ 
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